
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17th November 2010 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
CE Marking – EMC Directive 2004/108/EC and Low Voltage Directive 2006/95/EC 
KAC Conventional Call Points MCP1A, MCP3A, WCP1A & WCP3A  
 
Please find below the following information explaining the reasons why the above call 
points are not required to be CE marked for the above Directives. 
 
EMC Directive 2004/108/EC 
 
It has been determined by the Trading Standards Authorities in the United 
Kingdom that this call point is excluded from the Regulations and therefore it is 
unnecessary to affix the CE mark. Indeed, as is clearly specified in the 
Regulations, we are precluded from undertaking such marking. This call point 
contains a very simple circuit, the components of which cannot emit and are not 
susceptible to either RFI or ESD and therefore can be classed as benign items. 
 
Low Voltage Directive 2006/95/EC 
 
The above model has been designed for use on systems not exceeding 50 VAC or 
75 VDC and is therefore excluded from the Regulations. 
Should you require any further clarification on this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
For and on behalf of 
KAC Alarm Company Limited 
 
 

 
 
 
Billy Blakeman 
Technical Approvals Engineer 


